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Walmsley Blvd Sewer – June 2025 

Walmsley Boulevard Sewer Replacement Project 

Project Information 

The City of Richmond Department of Utilities is planning a project in your area to replace an 
existing gravity sewer line located along Walmsley Boulevard and Clydewood Avenue.  The 
purpose of this project is to replace and upsize the existing sanitary sewer infrastructure to 
handle future sanitary flows and growth of the area. This sanitary project requires surveying the 
area to get an accurate location of the existing utilities and topography, along with geotechnical 
borings to assist with the design of the new sewer. The City of Richmond has contracted with 
Brown and Caldwell, Rouse-Sirine and Schnabel to perform this work. 
Project Schedule 
Work is scheduled to begin in July 2025 and to be completed by the end of September 2025, 
barring any weather delays or unforeseen circumstances. 

During that time, employees from Brown and Caldwell, Rouse-Sirine and Schnabel will be on 
site to perform the above described work and will maintain a copy of this notice in their 
possession. During these field activities, any disturbed areas will be restored to like or better 
conditions. 
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Walmsley Boulevard Sewer Replacement Project 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

What is the purpose of this project? 
To increase the capacity of the existing sewer to accommodate future sanitary flows from planned growth 
in the area. 

How will this project affect my sewer service, and how will I be notified?  
At this time, there will be no sewer impacts. This is survey and geotechnical work only. 

Will sidewalks be impacted? 
In most cases sidewalks will remain open for pedestrian traffic. If sidewalks or crosswalks need to be 
closed for public safety, pedestrians will be rerouted to safer pathways of travel. 
 
How will traffic be affected?  
Temporary traffic measures may be needed while the survey is conducted within the Right-of-
Way to provide safety for the surveyors and vehicular traffic. 

How long will the project take?   

The survey for this project is scheduled to take three months to complete. Work will be periodic 
Monday through Friday. 

Will trees be removed?  
No trees will be removed during the survey and geotechnical work. 

If you have questions or comments 
about this project, please contact 
the Department of Public Utilities: 

Matt Pugh 

Brown and Caldwell 

(804) 495-8934 

Susan Hamilton 

Department of Public Utilities 

(804) 646 – 1392 

Susan.Hamilton@rva.gov 

Media Contact: 

Rhonda Johnson 

Public Information Manager, Sr. 

(804) 646 - 5463 
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